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September 2020 
 

● 9​th​ Grade 101 
● 10​th​ Grade 117 
● 11​th​ Grade 110 
● 12​th​ Grade 87 
● Totals 415 

 
Many of my teachers would like to pass on their gratitude to the Board for listening to 
their concerns about time and making the adjustment to Wednesday’s schedule. The 
feedback from them has been overwhelmingly positive and optimistic. It is very much 
appreciated!! 
 
The Aug/September First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month​ is Brock Schoonover 
 
The​ ​WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month for Aug/Sept are:  
 
9 - John Berns 
 
10 - Tessa Strom 
 
11 - Kady Perry 
 
12 - Katelyn Townsend 
 
 
Sept. Peoples Bank & Trust of Pana Student-Athletes of the Month will be named at the 
next board meeting. 
 
Open House was held virtually on Sept.3rd. Teacher information is still available to be 
viewed at any time on the district website.  
 
PHS staff has donated over $600 to the United Way and $600 to the Faculty Club so far 
this year! Teachers wishing to wear jeans on Fridays contribute to this great cause.  
 
PHS picture day will be October 5th. Remote learners can participate between 2:30-3:30 
pm.  
 
A PHS student recently scored 1490 on her SAT test---a HUGE accomplishment !!! 
 
Homecoming activities have been tabled due to current restrictions in place. The topic will 
be revisited at a later date. PHS will have a spirit week with dress-up days Sept 28-Oct 2. 
 
STEM Lab #2 is underway and beginning to take shape at PHS. The downstairs lab will 
focus on audio/visual components. The upstairs lab, now equipped with 8 3D printers, will 
focus on production.  
 



Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held virtually October 9​th​ from 8:00 AM-3:30 PM. 
Parents will have the choice to meet via phone or Google Meet.  
 
Class officers for the 2020-2021 school year:  Elections are still underway. Information 
should be available for the October meeting.  
 
 
Student Council Officers: 
Co-Presidents: Sam Blaney & Shelby Edwards 
Vice President: Emma McFarland 
 
National Honor Society Officers:  Should be available for October notes.  
 
Art Club Officers:  Should be available for the October notes...the club is attempting to 
meet remotely which has caused some delays in their elections.  
 
FFA Officers:  Should be available for October notes. Elections are taking place 
virtually. 
 
 

Be sure to check out our latest activities on the District Website, Facebook or Twitter! 
 
 

Be a Part of the PRIDE! 


